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Press Conference Scheduled for April 12 at 1:30 p.m. 
 
The Johnson County District Attorney’s Office will be conducting a press conference at 1:30 
p.m. today regarding the officer involved shooting on October 10, 2023, resulting in the death of 
Dane Laing. 
 
Johnson County District Attorney Stephen Howe along with members of the OICIIT team, and 
members of the Olathe Police Department will be hosting the conference.  
 
The location is the Johnson County District Courthouse, Third Floor; 150 W. Santa Fe St. 
Olathe, KS, 66061. 
 
Please email melody.webb@jocogov.org if you would like to attend. 
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